May 30, 2014

Kellin McGinn was assigned to my 2nd grade classroom during the 2012-2013 school year at St. Thomas Aquinas School.  Our school is a Catholic school with preschool-8th grades and has approx. 400 pupils. 
  Kellin was a senior at Michigan State University when she worked in our classroom for 4 hours every week as part of a requirement of her 401 Education class. Kellin was very dedicated to the 2nd graders and to the time she spent with us.  The children always enjoyed working with her.  Kellin presented herself in a very professional manner everyday she was with us. 
She was always prepared and very organized when she presented lessons throughout the year.  Kellin presented  power-point lessons, small group lessons and whole group lessons in language arts, math, science and social studies.   Her lessons were very educational and captured the students’ attention.
 Kellin interacted with parents and staff members while she was at St. Thomas Aquinas School and was very helpful and always had a positive attitude.
[bookmark: _GoBack]I would highly recommend Kellin McGinn for a teaching position.  If you have any questions please feel free to contact me at 517 332-0813 or jrobke@elcatholics.org

Sincerely, 
Janice Robke 
2nd Grade teacher
St. Thomas Aquinas School
East Lansing, Michigan  48823 
  
